
  

 

 

  
 

   
 

 

    
 

 

 

      
   

     
    

   
 

  

    
  

   
   

 
     

  
 

  

  
 

HSMV 
FLORIDA HIGHWAY SAF~ AND MOTOR VEHICLES 

INFORMATION NOTICE 
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE: 05/15/23 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO23-021 

SUBJECT: Sheeting for Walt Disney World Personalized 

Overview: 

At the request of the organization, the Walt Disney World specialty license plate is being 
redesigned. While Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) is 
working with the organization on the artwork for the redesigned specialty plate, PRIDE has 
informed FLHSMV there are no more current Walt Disney World specialty license plate sheeting 
available for personalized plate orders. 

Details: 

Inventory Control Unit is only approving personalized license plate orders for the current Walt 
Disney World specialty license plate. However, PRIDE has used all the remaining sheeting and 
no orders for personalized license plates will be made on the old sheeting. Orders are still being 
approved, but they will be held and manufactured on the new design. 

As customers order personalized Walt Disney World license plates, please inform customers of 
this update. 

Conclusion: 

If you need additional information, please contact the Inventory Control Unit. 
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